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ExCEL is looking forward to the start of school. The floors are waxed, the
schedules are made, and the curriculum is in place.

The pack currently stands at 56 students.

Many familiar faces will be present, with a few new ones to round out the
roster. We look forward to welcoming Stacey Andrews, Nakia Seals, and Tom
Ackers. Although several para positions still need to be filled, we are in good shape
for the start of the 2024-2025 school year.


